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Alan D. Sugarman
17 West 70th Street
New York, New York 10023

Dear Mr. Sugarman:

This letter is in response to your letter dated April 10, 2007 in which you request BSA

Chair Meenakshi Srinivasan and Vice Chair Chris Collins to recuse themselves from

involvement with the variance application by Shearith Israel. Please be advised that this

request will be discussed at the first public hearing on the application, on a date to be

scheduled.

MEENAKSHI SRINIVASAN

Chair/Commissioner

April 19, 2007

Director


